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17th December 2020 

 

Today, the Joint Council for Qualifications publishes the results tables for the Autumn 2020 GCE (A 
level and AS) exams.  

 

Results tables have been provided for candidates in England only.  

 

JCQ has produced some additional important information to help users interpret the results tables. 
Guidance can be found here. 

 

The Autumn 2020 examinations were an exceptional series due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and 
therefore comparability with previous GCE series is not possible. 
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For media enquiries: 

Maurice Richmond 
Communications Manager 
maurice.richmond@jcq.org.uk 
Mob: 07399 870337 
 
JCQ, Ground Floor, 4 Millbank, London SW1P 3JA 

Twitter: @JCQcic 

 

About JCQ: 

The Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ) is a membership organisation comprising the eight largest 
providers of qualifications in the UK. 

Our members are: AQA (AQA Education Ltd), CCEA (Northern Ireland Council for Curriculum, 
Examinations and Assessment), City & Guilds, NCFE, OCR (Oxford Cambridge and RSA Examinations), 
Pearson, SQA (Scottish Qualifications Authority), WJEC. 

The JCQ is a membership organisation and enables member awarding bodies to act together in 
providing, where possible, common administrative arrangements for schools and colleges and other 
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providers which offer their qualifications; and responding to proposals and initiatives in assessment 
and the curriculum. 

The JCQ is a not for profit Community Interest Company, limited by guarantee. It is funded by its 
members. 

 

 


